1260 CONNECTICUT AVE N.W.

KLEIN LAW GROUP PLLC WASHINGTON, DC 20036

202,.289.69565

ALBANY, NEW YORK
518.336.4300

June 26, 2015
Yia U.S. Mail
Commission Secretary Becky Beier
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
PO Box 1088
Salem, OR 97308-1088

Re: Notice of Change of Regulatory Contact for IPC Network Services, Inc.
Dear Secretary Beiet:

IPC Network Services, Inc. (“IPC”), which is licensed to opetate in the state, hereby
notifies the Public Utility Commission of Oregon of a change to its regulatory contact. IPC
respectfully requests that the Commission update all relevant records and service lists, and direct
all future notices and correspondence for IPC to the following contact:

Andrew M. Klein

Klein Law Group PLLC

Counsel for IPC Network Services, Inc.
1250 Connecticut Ave. N.W., Suite 200
Washington, DC 20036
AKlein@KleinLawPLLC.com

(202) 289-6955

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by file-stamping and returning the additional
copy of this letter in the self-addressed, postage paid envelope enclosed for this purpose.

Should there be any questions or concerns with regard to this matier, please do not
hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
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Andrew M. Klein
Counsel for IPC Network Services, Inc.

WWW. KLEINLAWPLLC.COM




